
   

  
  

Nizhny Novgorod massacre case passed on to Investigative Committee
Central Office

 

  

Following instructions of Chairman of the Russia’s Investigative Committee Alexander Bastrykin the
criminal case opened after remains of children were found in Nizhny Novgorod has been passed on
to the Central Office of the Investigative Committee for further investigation.

At present active investigative and search operations are underway to find out all the circumstances
of the crime.
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